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Mandla Zuma

From: Tebogo Molokomme(GPSPORTS) <Tebogo.Molokomme@gauteng.gov.za>

Sent: 14 August 2014 09:55 AM

To: Mandla Zuma

Subject: RE: Draft Scoping Report for the Proposed Jupiter Extension 8

Dear Mandla 

 

Please send us the Final reports for both Jupiter Extension 8 and 9 once available. Remember that, as the 

heritage authority, we are mainly interested in the Heritage Impact Assessment (HIA) reports for both sites. 

 

Kindly furnish us with the reports when you have them available. 1 hard copy plus a CD for each site. This 

information you can use it for any future developments/applications that needs Provincial Heritage Resources 

Authority – Gauteng (PHRA-G)’s comments.  

 

The HIA Committee keeps emphasising that it needs mainly the HIA reports and no other reports that need other 

authorities’ approval. This means only the relevant documents (Heritage Studies) must be sent to us for 

comments and not the thick documents which includes reports for other authorities comments. 

 

Looking forward to receiving your reports. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Tebogo Molokomme 

 

Statutory Bodies: Provincial Heritage Resources Authority – Gauteng (PHRA-G) 
Department of Sport, Arts, Culture and Recreation 
Tel: 011 355 2545   Fax: 011 355 2500 
Email: tebogo.molokomme@gauteng.gov.za 
 

 

From: Mandla Zuma [mailto:mandla@sefsa.co.za]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 5:15 PM 

To: Mandla Zuma 
Subject: Draft Scoping Report for the Proposed Jupiter Extension 8 

 

UID09duf63i2bd  

Dear Interested and Affected Party, 
 
Please find attached the notification letter and the background information document for the proposed Jupiter 
Extension 8 project for your perusal. The draft Scoping Report is available for review and comments between 13 
August 2014 and 22 September 2014. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 

  

Mandla Zuma 

B.Sc. Environmental Management (UZ) 
Environmental Assistant 
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Disclaimer: This message may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual 
named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please 
notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail 
from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secured or error-free as information 
could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender 
therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message, which arise as a 
result of e-mail transmission. The Gauteng Provincial Government does not take responsibility for Gauteng 
Provincial Government users' personal views. Gauteng Provincial Government services available online at: 
www.gautengonline.gov.za  


